Country Star's Scottsdale Bar to Open on Fourth of July
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EXTRA EXTRA!

“There ain't enough bourbon in Kentucky” or Arizona, apparently! We have all been anxiously anticipating the opening of Dierks Bentley’s
country music bar, Whiskey Row, for a while now. Bentley has announced that the opening of the newest live country venue, right in the heart of
Old Town Scottsdale, will kick off this Fourth of July. Be prepared, it is going to be wild! Complete with 40 different types of whiskey, Whiskey
Row will be the latest hot spot for country lovers and the coolest venue for national and local country stars. Don’t miss out on the grand

opening party with performances by John Pardi and “A Boy Named Sioux” to set off the night. The opening is just around the corner. We will

see you there!
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